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Dear colleagues,  

Please find herewith attached the replies provided by competent authorities of Cyprus to the 

questionnaire on impact assessment on terrorist content.  

The representation by Cyprus in the consultation meeting is yet to be confirmed due to internal 

procedures. You will be informed accordingly as soon as possible.  

Best regards,  

 
 

 

Permanent Representation of Cyprus to the EU 
   

 
 

From: HOME-INTERNET-FORUM@ec.europa.eu [mailto:HOME-INTERNET-FORUM@ec.europa.eu]  
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Dear Madam/Sir, 
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We would kindly like to remind you that the registration for the consultation meeting dedicated to the 

Impact Assessment on Terrorist Content Online closes tomorrow (June 13).  

If you or your representative wish to participate at the meeting (Friday, June 15 in Brussels between 

10:30 and 16:00), please send the name, surname, and contact details, including the date of birth, 

nationality, ID number, and contact e-mail  to HOME-INTERNET-FORUM@ec.europa.eu by close of play 

tomorrow at the latest. We would like to thank to those who have already registered. 

We would also like to kindly remind you to provide your responses to the questionnaire we sent earlier 

in preparation for the meeting. We would be grateful to receive your answers to the questionnaire by 

June 13 cob. 

Should you have any queries on the meeting content, please contact 

 

For administrative issues, please contact  

 

Thank you very much. 

Kind regards, 
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